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  Issue No. 6

                          


           PROVINCIAL COUNCIL OF SOCIAL AFFAIRS

OF CANADIAN UNION OF PUBLIC EMPLOYEES (CUPE)

June 19, 2006

PAY EQUITY: GOOD NEWS AT LAST!

Discussions that took place over the entire last week-end between the Central Labour Body and the Treasury Board have allowed to reach a proposal respecting, according to us, the provisions of the Law on Pay Equity that, consequently, would settle the issue.

A meeting of the CUPE (FTQ) Local Union Officers will take place on Thursday, June 22nd.

This proposal will be explained to them in detail at this meeting in order for your Officers to present it to you subsequently.

Let’s remember that the job categories for women entitled to a salary adjustment will obtain this adjustment by virtue of the results of the evaluation carried out based on the 17 sub-factors.

Claude Turcotte

Secretary General

It is an obligation to photocopy and circulate this document…
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